


HorseThief Reservoir Benefit District 
2021 Budget Hearing 
August 11, 2020

Board Members present via Zoom conference or in person were:  Gene Webb; in person, Chris Law, Steve Seibel, Henry Reed, Sam Seybold, and Gilbert Benton. Manager Joshua Hobbs was also present.  No public were present. 

Gilbert called the meeting to order at 8:33 am, asked for comments or concerns regarding the 2021 Budget.  Hearing none, Gilbert asked for a motion to be made to approve the 2021 HTR Annual Budget.  Henry Reed made the motion and Sam Seybold seconded; motion passed.  Signatures will be electronic or in person.

The consensus of the Board was to meet next month, September 22, 2020 for next monthly board meeting.  We will meet at the HorseThief Lodge at 8:30 am.  

Manager’s Report:

Josh Hobbs updated the Board that the rip rap delivery has begun and it looks great.  

The Board was notified that the PWS will be the lowering the lake during the first week of October to begin working on the primary spillway.  It may be up to one year before gate is ready to install though. 

Exceptional donations have been coming in daily for the 10-year anniversary celebration.  Staff and volunteers are working diligently and making the final preparations.  

Gene made a motion to adjourn and Henry seconded. The Budget Hearing was adjourned at 8:47 am. 




Randy Wehkamp, Secretary 



